Richardson, Shannon

From: R4_Regional_Hearing_Clerk

Sent: Monday, August 2, 2021 12:40 PM

To: Michael Stephenson; R4_Regional_Hearing_Clerk; Noles, Jordan; Rouch, Ellen

Subject: RE: CAFO Payment confirmation for EPA Docket No. CAA-04-2021-0205(b) (Walmart DC in Opelika,
AL)

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Thank you, Mr. Stephenson.

Have a great day!

Stannon L. Richarddon

Shannon L. Richardson | Region 4 RHC
Paralegal Specialist

General/Criminal Law & Cross-Office Support
U.S. Environmental Protection Agency | Region 4
61 Forsyth Street, Atlanta, GA. 30303

Office: 404.562.8929 |

From: Michael Stephenson <Michael.Stephenson@walmart.com>

Sent: Friday, July 30, 2021 2:08 PM

To: R4_Regional_Hearing_Clerk <R4_Regional_Hearing_Clerk@epa.gov>; Noles, Jordan <Noles.Jordan@epa.gov>;
Rouch, Ellen <Rouch.Ellen@epa.gov>

Subject: CAFO Payment confirmation for EPA Docket No. CAA-04-2021-0205(b) (Walmart DC in Opelika, AL)

Please let this email serve as the required notice under the CAFO, EPA Docket No. CAA-04-2021-0205(b), that
the penalty payment has been completed for Walmart’s Distribution Center located at 2701 Andrews Road,
Opelika, Alabama36801 (the “Facility”). The attached Wire Transfer Detail Report from Wells Fargo confirms
payment. Thank you very much and please let me know if you need anything further.

Mike

Mike Stephenson

Lead Counsel — EH&S Compliance
michael.stephenson@walmart.com
Office: +1 (479) 2772421

Mobile: +1 (678) 8632120

This email and any attachments are from an attorney and may be privileged. They should be treated as confidential. If
you have received this email in error, please destroy it immediately and notify the sender.



